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Calendar of Events 
July 
18-20 - IncrediCamp at the Vineyard 
26 - Senior Adult Luncheon - 11:00 AM 
28 - Ministers’ Meeting - 8:00 AM 
August 
1 - Widows’ Ministry Meeting - 6:00 PM 
21 - Prayer Walk - 4:00 PM 
25 - Ministers’ Meeting - 11:00 AM 

A Visit With Dr. John 

Ministers’ Meeting 
 

July 28 at 8:00 AM 
 

Breakfast at CCBA office 

 Final transactions were completed yesterday, July 6, for the 
purchase of the land and house between the Vineyard property and 
the paved road. I appreciate Steve and the Vineyard Committee 
chaired by Viola Shaffer. 

In accord with long-range goals, they helped the association become aware 
of the opportunity to acquire the property and have led in making sure the                  
appropriate committees signed off on the transaction. They made all the                      
connections with the owner/seller and took care of all the details. 

For several years, the Vineyard Committee has wanted to build a RV park. 
Quite a few people may want to make use of it, but the primary idea was to have 
it for use by groups like Campers on Mission. People in this organization already 
have rendered much assistance to the work at the Vineyard. RV hookups likely 
will ensure the presence of these volunteers for more than just a few weeks out of 
the year. 

The problem we have faced is that the majority of our property is on the 
low side of the creek. Just about all that area is floodplain. It doesn’t flood often, 
but it does on occasion. The property just purchased is on the high side of the 
creek. It will provide a great spot for RVs. 

Besides that, the Committee has seen value in owning all of the property 
on the creek side of the dirt road to the paved highway. That has been a part of 
the dream for Vineyard workers and volunteers for a couple of decades. 

The owners were asking about $190,000 for the property. They came down 
to $160,000. If your church would like to help pay for the property, it would be 
much appreciated. Some churches may want to receive an offering to help pay 
for the property on one day or across several weeks. Other churches may just 
want to designate a certain amount out of their general fund. Any way you do it 
will be fine. We just want to make sure you have the opportunity to share in the 
continued building of this great camp owned by the churches of Coffee Baptist 
Association. 

Our Lord surely has blessed our cooperative work at the Vineyard. So 
many people have been saved and discipled there. So many people have given 
money and their time and effort to make it a success. God grant that it will                
continue its wonderful ministry and that its work may prosper even more in the 
years ahead! 

Please pray for the 
Military Support Group. 

 

No meetings in June/July. 
  

Call Dr. John Granger  
if you are in need.  

VBS Dates 
 

Alberton Baptist Church - July 17-22 
Bethany Baptist Church - July 17-21 
Cool Springs Baptist Church -  July 12-16 
Newbia Baptist Church - July 23 

 

Call our office with your VBS dates! 

Custodian Worker  
Macedonia Baptist Church 

Contact: 334-347-7364 
Part time: 10 hours/week 

This position includes, but not limited to the 
following responsibilities: Maintaining and 
cleaning floors, weekly cleaning of sanctu-
ary, Sunday School rooms, bathrooms, hall-
ways, and offices. Weekly cleaning of kitch-
en. Other duties as assigned by supervisor.  

Oneida, Kentucky Mission Trip 
 

July 31-August 5 
 

Contact Bruce Williams at  
334-389-3621 for details.  

CCBA Senior Adult Luncheon 
 

July 26 at ll:00 am 
First Baptist Church, Enterprise 

 

Call our office at 894-6411 to 
RSVP by July 19. 

 

Cost is $10/person 

IncrediCamp 2022 
 

July 18-20 
Vineyard Christian Retreat  

 

For children who have finished 1st-6th grade 
 

Cost is $130 
 

Call our office for more information.  

Goodman Baptist Church  
is in search of a  

Bi-Vocational Youth Minister.  
 

Contact Bro. Bruce Williams  
at 334-389-3621 for more info.  

Widows’ Ministry Meeting 
 

August 1 at 6:00 PM 
 

Coffee Baptist Association 

Chorus 3 Gem  
Organ free  

to a church or person in need of one. 
Dual keyboard with foot petals.  

Contact Dave Sherrill at 347-9676 if you are 
interested.  

Senior Adult Singing  
with Frank Jones 

at Hillcrest Baptist Church 

September 13  
10:00 am - 12:00 pm 
This is a free event! 


